Milly Southworth

From: Catherine Thomsaon <Catherine.Thomson@cornwall.gov.uk>
Sent: 27 May 2021 16:03

To: Torpoint Town Council admin

Subject: Local Devolution Fund: Torpoint TC library project

Information Classification: CONTROLLED
Hello Milly

| have good news - the LDF towards the improvements to the Torpoint library of £13,000 has been
approved!

Before a funding agreement is issued, | have been asked to arrange a meeting with yourself and Julie
Zessimedes {or her representative) in the coming few weeks so we can agree the precise use of the
funding and ensure alignment. We can then draft a funding agreement and — importantly - pay the

money! Me,e,t-.-'zﬁ q//«tjtd -Fof lytin Time .
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For your information, the meeting will be held via MS Teams.

| look forward to hearing from you.

With kind regards




